
Student Appreciation Day Lunch Option
Tuesday, January 31, 2023

As part of our Student Appreciation Celebration during Catholic Schools

Week, there will be a special Chick-Fil-A lunch option offered for

Tuesday, January 31!

Lunch will include the option of 3 entrees from Chick Fil A:

Crispy Chicken Sandwich ($6.00)

8 Piece Crispy Chicken Nuggets ($6.00)

Chilled Grilled Sub served on regular or gluten-free bun ($8.00)

The cafeteria will provide chips, fruit, a cookie, and water (included in price).

Chick-Fil-A sauces will also be available!

This special lunch order form has its own separate link on

MySchoolBucks.

ALL K - 8th Grade Orders for Chick-Fil-A MUST

be made through the MySchoolBucks Link.

There will be an alternate lunch option available on the cafeteria monthly menu

for purchasing a lunch other than Chick-Fil-A for Jan. 31.

TO ORDER:

Go to MySchoolBucks and click on the Chick-Fil-A logo, make your

selection, and choose the payment option you prefer.

TO PAY:

Payment must be made using your MySchoolBucks account

DEADLINE FOR ALL ORDERS IS MONDAY, JANUARY 23

Questions?  Contact Marcie Sprankle at marciesprankle@hotmail.com or 202-257-2274

mailto:marciesprankle@hotmail.com

